
 

 

 

Not Recommended for New Designs 

This product was manufactured for Maxim by an outside wafer foundry 

using a process that is no longer available.  It is not recommended for 

new designs. The data sheet remains available for existing users. 

A Maxim replacement or an industry second-source may be available.  

Please see the QuickView data sheet for this part or contact technical 

support for assistance. 

For further information, contact Maxim’s Applications Tech Support.   

 

 

 

http://www.maxim-ic.com/support/request/new.mvp

















